Information Letter no. 08-2016

URGENT INFORMATION

Dear Member Federations,

Please note that the Women's Sabre competition of the U-23 Circuit in Rome, dated for 19./20.03.2016, is in the same time a FIE Satellite tournament! Therefore you have to register your fencers through the **FIE website** and not through the website of the EFC.

Please forward this information to your responsible persons.

Best regards,

Max W.F. Geuter General Secretary

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: mwfgeuter@ao..com
www.eurofencing.info